

## **Student Support Officer**

July 2024

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Student Support Officer, which offers the successful candidate the opportunity to work in our school.

To assist with your application, we have enclosed information about the school together with the person specification, job description and an application form. We would encourage you to visit the school website at <a href="https://www.harrogatehighschool.co.uk">www.harrogatehighschool.co.uk</a>

We look forward to receiving your completed application form, which must be accompanied by a supporting letter of **no more than one side of A4.** 

Harrogate High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Therefore, an Enhanced DBS clearance is required on appointment of this post.

I trust that you will find the information helpful in deciding to apply and very much hope that it will lead to us receiving your application.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Mr Sukhraj Gill Head of Academy